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Dear City Council members: I'm writing to urge you to vote for the amendments to the
various Impact Fees for Housing proposed in Agenda Item 7. As you know, housing is a
major issue in Sonoma County and in Petaluma. The only way out of the present crisis with
regard to homelessness, and projected homelessness, is to provide housing for those currently
unhoused, as well as those in danger of being unhoused that provide the labor for the
multitude of service jobs in Petaluma and Sonoma County. Waiving Impact Fees is a step in
the right direction. A further step, providing housing options for low and very low income
families will get us closer to solving the problems we are facing now. Thank you for your

time.

Colleen S. O'Neal






